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Olympic glory for another 

former student  

Diary dates:  
 

Wednesday  
5th October  
6th Form parents      
evening 4pm -7pm  
 

Tuesday  
11th October  
Open Evening 6pm -8pm  
 

Wednesday  
19th October  
Open Morning              
9am -10-30am  
Year 7 parents evening 
with advisors  5pm -7pm  
 

Friday 21st October  
Awards Assemblies  
 
Friday 21st October  
End of term 1  
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The place to beéé.. 

At the start of the Summer holidays Miss 
Jacobson took a team of students on a 
nine day  expedition to Iceland, to trek 
the remote  55km  Laugavegur trail from   
Landmannalaugar to Þórsmörk at the 
foothills of the Eyjafalllajökull volcano.  

They walked through fields of               
obsidian, red and yellow mountains, 
over  the black sands and close to 
the  glaciers.   They also enjoyed some 
time in Reykjavik and at the famous 
Blue Lagoon geothermal spa.  The 
team were  challenged by the trek but 
had an  absolutely  fabulous time.   

If you are interested in joining  our 2017 
Iceland expedition or a similar trip to   
Croatia, please contact  Miss Jacobson 
(sjacobson@tonbridgefederation.co.uk).  

Rio 2016 saw another former Hugh Christie student to achieve 
an Olympic medal.  

Steve Scott claimed a bronze medal in 
the Men's Double Trap Shooting      
competition. This is an amazing 
achievement after many years of hard 
work and dedication to his sport.  

With two gold medals and one bronze, 
Hugh Christie school has acquired 
more Olympic medals from its former 
students than some small countries.  
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Hugh Christie Readsééé.. 

Ali Sparkes studentsõ imagination 

The bestselling author Ali Sparkes, paid her third visit to  Hugh 
Christie this month. She gave another dynamic and                         
inspiring  presentation to our Year 7 students and  eleven Year 6 
students from Shipbourne Primary School.   The presentation was 
to mark the tenth anniversary of  her first book, Finding 
the  Fox being published.   She talked about  the background and 
the research she carried out for her most successful character, 
Dax, who appears across the Shapeshifter and Unleashed series, 
up to his brand new adventure called Feather & Fang.   The 
presentation featured weird wildlife facts, dangerous childhood 
memories, a bit of hypnotism, a lot of comedy and some very 
strange recorder playing!  

Following the presentation she carried out two  Creative Writing workshops with  Year 8 
students.   These involved fun challenges to choose the best book title and the best 
blurb from her books.  The students were then split into groups and came up with a title, 
characters and  the start of the story,  the best story was chosen.  It was  amazing to 
see what can happen in just twenty minutes with big flipchart paper, marker pens and       
excited groups of young writer. It was a real treat and a 
pleasure to welcome Ali back to Hugh Christie.  

6th Form look to the future  

As part of ôCareer Futuresõ, a new employability scheme for the 6th form was launched 
in September. In partnership with Pathway CTM, a social enterprise organisation, Year 
12 and 13 have been invited to apply for the programme which is aimed at developing 
employability skills including CV writing, interview techniques and work experience 
placements. In addition, successful  applicants are given potential access to insight 
days and school -leaver programmes with major UK -based employers, such as Sky, 
IBM, AXA, Fidelity, KPMG. Student places are limited and are selected on a ôfirst-come -
first -servedõ basis. We are very delighted to be part of this high quality initiative which 
will help support our students into the world of work.  
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Hugh Christie recently rewarded four     
Gifted and Talented GCSE Photography 
students, Mia Kamau, Lottie Thompson,      
Sobhan Sadeghi   and James Hough with 
tickets to a sold out evening at the Royal 
Institute to hear iconic British                  
photographer David Bailey in conversation 
with Tim Marlow.  

Bailey spoke about his own difficulties at 
school, being dylexic and dyspraxic but      
having high levels of 'visual literacy' which 
drew him to photography. There were many   
animated stories with very colourful East End 
language about his experiences                     
photographing some of the world's most      
famous celebrities and artists. He recounted 
his chance meeting Salvador Dali in an         
elevator and two days in a hotel room with 
Man Ray, who gave him six paintings which 
his assistant mistook for rubbish and threw 
away.  

Sobhan Salgedhi, asked Bailey what advice 
would he give for an aspiring photographer, 
Bailey replied "I wouldn't be so                        
presumptuous, what advice can I give you? 
Just get out there and do it!".   

Bailey explained how he was drawn towards 
the personalities of his sitters, mimicking the 
pose of student James Hough, saying "Its 
easy to take pictures, it's there, like the 
way you are sitting there with your hands 
on your knees and your mouth open, 
you're like that bloke in Pyscho!" he 
joked  

The students have been studying the 
work of Bailey to understand and apply 
the technical aspects of studio lighting to 
capture the personalities of their fellow 
students.   

James Hough summed up the evening 
saying "His photographs are really        
inspiring and he  has made me think 
about how good photographs are every-
where, you just need to look harder".  

Photography icon 
inspires students  



The Sportsõ Page 
Hugh Christie teams have already made a strong 
start to their new seasons with fixtures against     
Skinners Kent Academy.  

In netball, the Year 9 girls won a tight match 17 points 
to 5; Keely Colbran was the player of the match. In       
football, our Year 8 team has continued their             
impressive run of form against local teams with an      
8-0 victory. Players of the match were Isaac           
Lawrence and Kian Austin. Year 10 also performed 
well with a 4 -1 win; Keelan Grundy was player of the 
match. Year 7 did not fair so well with a 4 -1 loss;     
however, the team showed early potential with Ethan 
Dunmore the payer of the match.  
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Sixth Form kick off  the new study space in style  
The Hugh Christie Sixth Form students recently took part in a football match to help 
raise funds for the new study area. New facilities for the Sixth Form include a dedicated 
study room and common room which have greatly improved the facilities available for 
our popular Sixth Form to study and socialise. The funds will be used by the students to     
further develop the environment.  

Thank you to all the students, staff and spectators who took part.  


